
 

 

Mary P Kane 
3539 S St NW  
Washington DC 20007 
202 965 0011 
raisinkane@gmail.com 

15th June 2018 

Clifford W. Moy 
Secretary, Borad of Zoning Adjustment 
Office of Zoning 
441 4th St NW  
Washington DC 20001 

Dear Mr Moy, 

I am a property owner within 200 feet of a property seeking zoning relief.  

I am writing in support of David Hunter Smith’s ​BZA application No. 19521A​. 
His plans will be a welcome addition to Burleith and the District. 

The plans indicate the addition of a legal, modern, safe housing option which 
I believe the District needs.  

I fully support his application and I hope the District will move quickly to 
approve it. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mary P Kane 
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